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SAMBRA supports opening motor body repair sector

The South African Motor Body Repairers' Association (SAMBRA) has actively displayed its support of the Competition
Commissions' new guidelines for the automotive aftermarket industry and the opportunity to open up the motor body repair
sector to allow clients a wider choice of service providers.

The guidelines will come into effect in July 2021, ensuring transparency, fair competition and market access for all motor
body repairers that are SAMBRA accredited.

For more, visit: https://www.bizcommunity.com
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